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Our Word Of The Week this week is: Our Common Home 

   

Nursery- 87.7%       Owls – 93.2%         Year 1 – 87.9%           Year 2 – 92.8%                       

Year 3 – 94.6%    Year 4 – 91.6%        Year 5 – 88.5%     Year 6 – 90.9%        Overall: 91% 

Masks: As an extra precaution, we are now requesting that all adults wear a 

mask when on the school playground (unless exempt for medical reasons).  This 

is an extra precaution as we try to do everything to keep the school community 

safe.  

Parents Evening: Due to the current restrictions, we are not able to run face-

to-face Parents Evenings in October.  Therefore we will be organising virtual 

Zoom meetings the week beginning October the 12th as an opportunity to discuss 

how your child is settling in.       

Online Learning consent:  Please return all online learning consent forms to 

ensure you are organised in the event of needing to complete school work at 

home.     

Commendations 
It is always wonderful to celebrate the success of our children in class.  This week our 

commendations are for: 

Nursery Darcy K 

Owls Paddy B 

Year 1 Jaxson T 

Year 2 Ashleigh W 

Year 3 Elsie B 

Year 4 Harvey S 

Year 5  Jack B 

Year 6 Preston P 

 

Twycross Zoo- The Sleepover for years 2,3 and 4 to Twycross has been postponed 
until at least the Summer term.  More details to follow.   

 

 

   


